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Welcome to Osco Community Church 
 
 

Phone: 309-522-5561 
Email: office@oscochurch.org 
Website: www.oscochurch.org 

 

See us also on Facebook and YouTube! Scan Here for  

Tithe.ly Online Giving 



 

OCC Guest Wi-Fi:   Disciple  

SERMON NOTES PRAYER REQUESTS 
· Praise God that Ashlyn Redecker (Kane) is back home. Please continue   
  to pray for her recovery. 
· Please pray for those individuals & families affected by the recent John  
  Deere layoffs.  
· Pray for our AWANA kids, volunteers, & ministry, including our new teen  
  group during the AWANA time. 
· Congratulations to Tim & Emily Roach (Larry Roach’s son &  
  daughter-in-law)! John Jameson Roach was born on September 30th.  
· Congratulations to Bob & Julie Franck’s new granddaughter — 
  Scarlett JoAnn (Caleb & Jamie Dowell - parents).  
· Praise that everything went well with Margaret Nilsson’s hip surgery.  
  Please continue to lift her up in prayer as she rehabs & recovers.  

From Crossroads to Captivity 
Psalm 137:1-4 

 

 

                                      PEOPLE IN THE MILITARY  
Isaac Carson-(Stoudt’s nephew) Illinois National Guard, N part of Jordan 
Jack Jewett-Army, Fort Sam Houston, TX  
Emma Jones-(Schmedt’s granddaughter) Marines, Camp Pendleton, CA  
Andy Wallace-Marines, San Diego, CA  
Eric Wallace-Navy, Jacksonville, FL - Deploying to Sicily, Italy (Oct.-Jan.) 

Sunday Mornings after Worship Services 

Age 2 – Kindergarten – M Gay - Room C.1.3. 
1st - 3rd Grade – D Wallace/N Hatfield - Room C.1.7. 

4th & 5th Grade – M Carlson/T Henschel - Room C.1.5. 
6th – 12th Grade – T & K Akers - Room A.2.1.  

Book of Luke  – L Roach - Room A.1.1.  
“The Marriage You’ve Always Wanted” DVD Series by Gary Chapman  

– W & C Snook - Fellowship Hall 

Dear OCC family, Thank you so much for the outpouring of support and  
encouragement with my recent ordination. Thank you as well for the many 
kind, encouraging, and thoughtful notes and gifts you blessed us with for 
pastor appreciation month. We are so blessed and thankful to  
be here at OCC!     Pastor Paul and family 


